
As the Department of Defense responds to the ever-changing effects of the coronavirus 

disease, or COVID-19, we at Military OneSource are committed to providing our service 

members and military families everywhere with up-to-date information, resources and answers 

regarding its impact on military life.    

 

     -   We have created a dedicated section on our website 

at https://www.militaryonesource.mil/coronavirus for Department of Defense-related coronavirus 

updates and impacts. We will update the section regularly so please check in frequently. 

     -   We will also post news and important information on Military OneSource social media - 

Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and Pinterest - using links at the bottom of this email. Be sure to 

follow us for updates and to hear from others in the community. 

     -   Our Military OneSource call center remains available 24/7/365 for personalized support. 

Call us at 1-800-342-9647 (OCONUS calling options 

here: https://www.militaryonesource.mil/international-calling-options). 

     -   This can be a demanding time. If you are feeling stressed, counseling services remain 

available by phone, video and online. To schedule an appointment, call (1-800-342-9647) or live 

chat (https://livechat.militaryonesourceconnect.org/chat) through our website. 

 

As always, our priority is to serve military personnel and their families now and in the days 

ahead. 

 

Visit https://www.militaryonesource.mil/coronavirus 

https://www.militaryonesource.mil/coronavirus
https://www.militaryonesource.mil/international-calling-options
https://livechat.militaryonesourceconnect.org/chat
https://www.militaryonesource.mil/coronavirus

